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SPECIAL MEMORANDUM 

Number:	  329

Date:	 October 15, 2013

To:	 Authorized Agents of the Southern Region

Subject:	 Field Representative Jean Parson Retiring 
New Field Representative Christine Fine

Field Representative Jean Parson has announced her retirement effective October 31, 2013. 

Jean joined IMRF in February 2000 from the City of Carlyle in Carlyle, Illinois where she worked for 
26 years. 

We are pleased to announce Christine Fine as the new Field Representative for the Southern region. 
Christine has a Bachelor’s degree in Finance and more than 20 years of business experience. Christine 
has served as Business Manager and Authorized Agent for more than six years for the Shawnee Library 
System and as Finance/Circulation Manager for two years for the Carbondale Public Library. 

Effective immediately, you may contact Christine at

Christine Fine
PO Box 16
Carterville, IL 62918
618-985-5314
FAX 618-985-5325

Please join me as we wish Jean well in her retirement and as we welcome Christine to her new position.

Sincerely,

Louis W. Kosiba
Executive Director


